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State of New Mexico
Post Office Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. W. A. Gressett
Supervisor, District II

Reference: Yates State #1-K
Sec. 10, T-21-S, R-27-E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gressett:

In reply of your request for annual Packer Leakage Test on the
above referenced well, wish to advise that this well is shut-in due
to overproduction. A copy of the annual Packer Leakage Test will be
furnished to your office as soon as the well is open and sales have
commenced.

Sincerely,
COQUINA OIL p?RPORATION
- .S o R Y /
. John T. Berry /S
Superintendent
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